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  Windows PowerShell Desired State Configuration
Revealed Ravikanth Chaganti,2014-10-01 Desired
State Configuration (DSC) is a powerful
configuration management platform that makes it
easier than ever to perform cross-platform
configuration management of your infrastructure,
whether on-premise or in the cloud. DSC provides
the management platform and Application
Programming Interface (API) that can be used with
any programming language. Windows PowerShell
Desired State Configuration Revealed will take you
through this new technology from start to finish
and demonstrates the DSC interfaces through
Windows PowerShell. DSC allows you to manage
target devices by simply declaring what state you
want them to be in, using new declarative language
extensions, rather than writing detailed
instructions to get them into that state. This
makes continuous delivery in Windows easier than
ever before. In an environment where changes and
deployments are happening all the time, DSC makes
the necessary adjustments to the system so you
don’t have to. Windows PowerShell Desired State
Configuration Revealed starts with an overview of
the configuration management features in Windows,
followed by a discussion of the architecture of
DSC and its components. You’ll then explore DSC’s
built-in features and resources, followed by some
of the different methods provided for delivering
configuration information within your ecosystem,
and learn about configuration monitoring and
reporting. In the latter part of the book, you’ll
find out how to get more power out of DSC by



3

writing your own custom DSC resources, including a
range of useful examples, and the book concludes
with vital information on deploying and
troubleshooting DSC in a production environment,
along with some expert tips and tricks you might
find useful along the way. Windows PowerShell
Desired State Configuration Revealed is your one-
stop guide to this new technology and how it can
change your working life for the better.
  Mastering Windows 11 a Comprehensive Guide
Américo Moreira, Mastering Windows 11: a
Comprehensive Guide is a comprehensive and user-
friendly book that aims to help readers navigate
and master the latest version of the Windows
operating system. Whether you are a beginner or an
experienced user, this book provides step-by-step
instructions and in-depth explanations to help you
make the most of Windows 11's features and
functionalities. From setting up your computer to
customizing the interface, managing files and
folders, and troubleshooting common issues, this
guide covers it all. With Mastering Windows 11,
you will learn how to optimize your workflow and
productivity by harnessing the power of Windows
11's new features, such as the redesigned Start
menu, enhanced multitasking capabilities, and
improved touch and pen input. Discover how to
personalize your desktop, manage notifications,
and utilize the new Microsoft Store to download
and install apps. Additionally, this book provides
valuable tips and tricks for securing your system,
protecting your privacy, and optimizing
performance. Whether you are upgrading from a
previous version of Windows or starting fresh with
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Windows 11, this comprehensive guide will equip
you with the knowledge and skills needed to become
a proficient user. Packed with practical examples,
screenshots, and expert advice, Mastering Windows
11 is the ultimate resource for anyone looking to
unlock the full potential of Microsoft's latest
operating system.
  Digital Forensics and Cyber Crime Sanjay
Goel,2010-01-13 The First International Conference
on Digital Forensics and Cyber Crime (ICDF2C) was
held in Albany from September 30 to October 2,
2009. The field of digital for- sics is growing
rapidly with implications for several fields
including law enforcement, network security,
disaster recovery and accounting. This is a
multidisciplinary area that requires expertise in
several areas including, law, computer science,
finance, networking, data mining, and criminal
justice. This conference brought together pr-
titioners and researchers from diverse fields
providing opportunities for business and
intellectual engagement among attendees. All the
conference sessions were very well attended with
vigorous discussions and strong audience interest.
The conference featured an excellent program
comprising high-quality paper pr- entations and
invited speakers from all around the world. The
first day featured a plenary session including
George Philip, President of University at Albany,
Harry Corbit, Suprintendent of New York State
Police, and William Pelgrin, Director of New York
State Office of Cyber Security and Critical
Infrastructure Coordination. An outstanding
keynote was provided by Miklos Vasarhelyi on
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continuous auditing. This was followed by two
parallel sessions on accounting fraud /financial
crime, and m- timedia and handheld forensics. The
second day of the conference featured a mesm-
izing keynote talk by Nitesh Dhanjani from Ernst
and Young that focused on psyc- logical profiling
based on open source intelligence from social
network analysis. The third day of the conference
featured both basic and advanced tutorials on open
source forensics.
  Mobile Web and Intelligent Information Systems
Muhammad Younas,Irfan Awan,Irena
Holubova,2017-08-04 This book constitutes the
refereed proceedings of the 14th International
Conference on Mobile Web and Intelligent
Information Systems, MobiWIS 2017, held in Prague,
Czech Republic, in August 2017. The 23 full papers
together with 4 short papers presented in this
volume were carefully reviewed and selected from
77 submissions. The call for papers of the MobiWis
2017 included new and emerging areas such as:
mobile web systems, recommender systems, security
and authentication, context-awareness, mobile web
and advanced applications, cloud and IoT, mobility
management, mobile and wireless networks, and
mobile web practice and experience.
  Windows 8.1 Tips, Tricks & Shortcuts in easy
steps Stuart Yarnold,2014-05-16 Find out how to
get more out of Windows 8.1. Windows 8.1 Tips,
Tricks & Shortcuts in easy steps reveals more than
800 useful tweaks and secrets that’ll help you to
run your PC more efficiently. Learn how to:
Customize the interface to suit your needsBoost
your PC’s performance with simple tweaksQuicken
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Startup and Shutdown timesSave time by keeping
your files organizedKeep your hard drive
leanQuickly repair Windows 8.1Give your PC a free
tune-upKeep net browsing safe, private and
efficientKeep tabs on other users’ activitiesGuard
your PC against viruses and prying eyesUse a PC to
build a home entertainment center With keyboard
shortcuts throughout to help you save time, this
guide covers both Windows 8.1 Update 1 and Windows
RT 8.1 Update 1 – a handy reference guide for all
Windows users!
  PHP Security & Cracking Puzzles Maxim
Kuznetsov,Igor Simdyanov,2006 Concentrating on the
process of breaking and protecting Web
applications written in PHP, this book also
considers related Web programming topics such as
client technologies (HTML, cookies, JavaScript),
application protocols (HTTP, SMTP), SQL query
language, and the breaking and protecting of the
Apache Web server. Because these techniques can
only be achieved by practical work, the book is
divided into two parts: one covering the problem
(puzzles) and one devoted to solving the problem.
Evaluating the main problem for many Web
programmers protecting their applications from
being hacked—that they think differently than
hackers—this book allows the reader to think like
a hacker and understand the techniques they use.
The accompanying CD-ROM contains distributions of
PHP, Apache, and MySQL for Windows and Linux and
the source codes for all of the solutions
discussed.
  PC Mag ,2002-06-11 PCMag.com is a leading
authority on technology, delivering Labs-based,
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independent reviews of the latest products and
services. Our expert industry analysis and
practical solutions help you make better buying
decisions and get more from technology.
  Web Site Measurement Hacks Eric T.
Peterson,2005-08-19 Helps organizations and
individual operators in making the most of their
Web investment by providing tools, techniques, and
strategies for measuring their site's overall
effectiveness. Providing the definitions of
commonly-used terms, this book teaches how to
gather crucial marketing data, how to drive
potential customers to action, and more.
  Windows XP Annoyances for Geeks David A.
Karp,2004-11-16 Explains how to configure Windows
XP for maximum control and flexibility, work
effectively with the Registry, take advantage of
the built-in firewall, and troubleshoot problems.
  Windows 7 Annoyances David Karp,2010-05-04
Explains how to improve Windows 7 and do more with
the software than Microsoft intended, with helpful
information on setup, installation, upgrade from
other Windows versions, the new interface, new
security features, user accounts, troubleshooting,
and In
  The Complete Raw Workflow Guide Philip
Andrews,2012-11-12 One of the most important
technologies a photographer can master is shooting
and working with raw images. However, figuring out
the best way to work with raw files can be
confusing and overwhelming. What's the advantage
to working in raw? How do you manage, organize,
and store raw files? What's the best way to
process your files to meet your photographic
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needs? How do Photoshop, Lightroom and Adobe
Camera Raw work together? Is it possible to keep
your photos in the raw format and still enhance
them extensively? Philip Andrews answers these
questions and more in his all-new essential raw
workflow guide. Whether you are a beginner just
starting to explore the intricacies of shooting
raw, or a seasoned pro looking for a better
workflow, this book provides all of the
information you need to know to create stunning
images from your raw files. As well as covering
the most popular raw software packages such as
Adobe Camera Raw and Lightroom, it provides
general information that you will find useful no
matter which software you prefer. Clear, precise
step-by-step instructions will help you get from
start to finish with essential tips and tricks
along the way. Packed with inspirational images
and clearly marked screenshots pointing out the
exact information you need, you'll be on your way
to creating a better, faster, and more efficient
raw workflow in no time.
  PC Mag ,2000-05-09 PCMag.com is a leading
authority on technology, delivering Labs-based,
independent reviews of the latest products and
services. Our expert industry analysis and
practical solutions help you make better buying
decisions and get more from technology.
  The Business of Streaming and Digital Media Dan
Rayburn,Michael Hoch,2012-08-06 This book answers
the question, What is the value of using streaming
and digital media for my business and what can I
expect in return? The Business of Steaming and
Digital Media gives you a concise and direct
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analysis of how to implement a scalable,
profitable venture, as well as the common and
hidden pitfalls to avoid in your business. By
focusing on both the business implications and
technical differences between rich media and
traditional broadcast distribution, you will learn
how to gain significant time-to-market and cost-
saving advantages by effectively using streaming
and digital media technologies.
  Ask a Manager Alison Green,2018-05-01 From the
creator of the popular website Ask a Manager and
New York’s work-advice columnist comes a witty,
practical guide to 200 difficult professional
conversations—featuring all-new advice! There’s a
reason Alison Green has been called “the Dear Abby
of the work world.” Ten years as a workplace-
advice columnist have taught her that people avoid
awkward conversations in the office because they
simply don’t know what to say. Thankfully, Green
does—and in this incredibly helpful book, she
tackles the tough discussions you may need to have
during your career. You’ll learn what to say when
• coworkers push their work on you—then take
credit for it • you accidentally trash-talk
someone in an email then hit “reply all” • you’re
being micromanaged—or not being managed at all •
you catch a colleague in a lie • your boss seems
unhappy with your work • your cubemate’s loud
speakerphone is making you homicidal • you got
drunk at the holiday party Praise for Ask a
Manager “A must-read for anyone who works . . .
[Alison Green’s] advice boils down to the idea
that you should be professional (even when others
are not) and that communicating in a
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straightforward manner with candor and kindness
will get you far, no matter where you
work.”—Booklist (starred review) “The author’s
friendly, warm, no-nonsense writing is a pleasure
to read, and her advice can be widely applied to
relationships in all areas of readers’ lives.
Ideal for anyone new to the job market or new to
management, or anyone hoping to improve their work
experience.”—Library Journal (starred review) “I
am a huge fan of Alison Green’s Ask a Manager
column. This book is even better. It teaches us
how to deal with many of the most vexing big and
little problems in our workplaces—and to do so
with grace, confidence, and a sense of
humor.”—Robert Sutton, Stanford professor and
author of The No Asshole Rule and The Asshole
Survival Guide “Ask a Manager is the ultimate
playbook for navigating the traditional workforce
in a diplomatic but firm way.”—Erin Lowry, author
of Broke Millennial: Stop Scraping By and Get Your
Financial Life Together
  Passive and Active Measurement Nina Taft,Fabbio
Ricciato,2012-03-09 This book constitutes the
refereed proceedings of the 13th International
Conference on Passive and Active Measurement, PAM
2012, held in Vienna, Austria, in March 2012. The
25 revised full papers presented were carefully
reviewed and selected from 83 submissions. The
papers were arranged into eight sessions traffic
evolution and analysis, large scale monitoring,
evaluation methodology, malicious behavior, new
measurement initiatives, reassessing tools and
methods, perspectives on internet structure and
services, and application protocols.
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  Windows 11 Tips, Tricks & Shortcuts in easy
steps Nick Vandome,2023-06-15 Windows 11 Tips,
Tricks & Shortcuts in easy steps provides over
1000 tips, tricks and keyboard shortcuts to help
you save time and use your Windows 11 PC more
efficiently. Using the full potential of Windows
11 can sometimes seem like a daunting task, even
when you have mastered the basics of the operating
system. However, with Windows 11 Tips, Tricks and
Shortcuts in easy steps you can start to take your
Windows 11 knowledge to the next level. Over 1000
useful tricks of the trade to make Windows work
more efficiently for you, all revealed in this
book, and updated for Windows 11. Throughout the
book you will learn how to: · Customize the
interface to suit your needs. · Boost your PC’s
performance with simple tweaks. · Quicken startup
and shutdown times. · Save time by keeping your
files organized. · Be more productive with your
PC. · Keep your hard drive lean. · Quickly repair
Windows 11. · Give your PC a free tune-up. · Keep
web browsing safe, private, and efficient. ·
Access family safety features. · Get to grips with
email using the Outlook app. · Keep tabs on other
users’ activities. · Guard your PC against viruses
and prying eyes. With keyboard shortcuts
throughout to help you save time, this popular
guide is a great investment for all Windows 11
users! Table of Contents 1. Windows 11 Interface
2. Performance 3. Startup & Shutdown 4.
Productivity 5. Things You Can Do Without 6.
Customization 7. Privacy 8. Security 9.
Installation/Setting Up 10. Shortcuts 11. The
Internet 12. Email 13. Multimedia 14.
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Miscellaneous
  Raw Workflow from Capture to Archives Philip
Andrews,Yvonne Butler,Yvonne J. Butler,Joe
Farace,2006 Containing specific, practical
explanations and how-to instructions for the
digital photographer, this comprehensive book is
devoted to simplifying raw workflow and
demystifying raw functions in the camera, raw
converter, image processing and enhancement
software, and digital asset management programs.
  How to Accelerate Your Internet Rob
Flickenger,2006-10-01
  PC Mag ,2003-06-17 PCMag.com is a leading
authority on technology, delivering Labs-based,
independent reviews of the latest products and
services. Our expert industry analysis and
practical solutions help you make better buying
decisions and get more from technology.
  Streaming and Digital Media Dan
Rayburn,2012-07-26 Steaming and Digital Media
gives you a concise and direct analysis to
understand a scalable, profitable venture, as well
as the common and hidden pitfalls to avoid in your
business. By focusing on both the business
implications and technical differences between
online video and traditional broadcast
distribution, you will learn how to gain
significant time-to-market and cost-saving
advantages by effectively using streaming and
digital media technologies. As part of the NAB
Executive Technology Briefing series, the book is
geared towards the manager or executive and no
technical prerequisite is required. You can
quickly learn the technical speak as well as the
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market and business implications. New In The Book:
- Consumer generated content and portals -
Distribution of full-length video content - New
distribution outlets for delivering content
(Sling, TiVO, IPTV) - Addition of Flash streaming
technology and Podcasting - Up-to-date market
research and data - New industry pricing data
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students and
researchers. Some
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